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OFFICIAL NOTICE 

 
 

VACANCY FOR CROWN COUNSEL – ATTORNEY GENERAL’S CHAMBERS 
 

 
Applications are invited, from suitably qualified candidates, for the post of Crown 
Counsel in the Attorney General’s Chambers, who will be required to advise 
Government Departments. Applicants must by virtue of their citizenship, be entitled 
to take up employment in Gibraltar and on taking up appointment must be resident 
in Gibraltar.   

 
2. Applicants must be qualified Barristers or Solicitors entitled to practice in Gibraltar 
with relevant practical experience in litigation including crime, preferably for at least 
five years. A good knowledge in civil litigation, civil and public law and relevant 
legislation is desirable. The successful applicant will be required to provide general 
legal advice to Government Departments on a wide range of civil and public law 
matters. 

  
3. The post will initially be on contract terms for one year with an option for renewal 
and carries a salary in the scale ranging from £30,052 to £71,750 per annum. 
Further employment in the post will be subject to satisfactory performance. Starting 
salary will be commensurate with experience. 
 
4. A Statement of Particulars containing further details of the post including job and 
person specifications can be obtained from the Human Resources Department at 
the address below and on the Government of Gibraltar website at 
www.gibraltar.gov.gi/press-office. Further particulars may be obtained from the 
Attorney General, on Tel No. 20051579. 

 
5. Application forms may be obtained from the Human Resources Department, 83-
86 Harbour’s Walk, New Harbours, Rosia Road, Gibraltar or the abovementioned 
website. Applications must be handed in or received by the Human Resources 
Manager, at this address, together with all relevant original certificates not later than 
1.00 p.m. on Wednesday 9th May 2012. 

 
IMPORTANT NOTE 

 

Candidates who have already applied for the post of Law Drafter which was 
advertised on 16 December 2011 in the local media, and who wish to be 
considered for the abovementioned post, need not submit a further 
application form. However, interested candidates are required to notify the 
Human Resources Department, via letter at the above address, or email 
(humanresources@gibraltar.gov.gi) by no later than the closing date for 
receipt of applications in order to register as an applicant for this post. 


